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Wednesday 25th May 2022 
Dear parents/ guardians, 
 
We are extremely pleased to announce that a past pupil of St John the Baptist, Gavin Boyle 
(pictured below), has made a substantial donation to the school which will allow us to order 
state-of-the-art Promethean boards for all of our P3, P4 and P5 classrooms. 
 
This will mean that every classroom in the school will soon be equipped with these boards as 
we were able to purchase them for P1, P2, P6 and P7 classrooms earlier in the school year. 
 
Mr Boyle, who is based in London, initially contacted the school after seeing the BBC story 
about Mrs Harriott completing her fiftieth school year as a teacher. He wanted to give 
something back to the school and, of course, we are more than delighted to accept his 
generous offer. 
 
Thanks to our Friends of SJB team who put in the hard work and considerable time to secure 
charity status for the organisation on behalf of the school.  
 
We look forward to inviting Gavin into the school in the time ahead to see the new boards 
being utilised and enjoyed by our children. 
 
Mr Donnelly 
Principal 
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